
The ACS Secretariat expresses its solidarity with Jamaica in the wake of the devastating
Hurricane Beryl

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States refers, with regret, to the devastating impact
of Hurricane Beryl in Jamaica, which resulted in the loss of life, injuries, destruction, and flooding of
homes and buildings, as well as power outages and disruption in the supply of other essential
amenities. 

The Secretariat expresses its sincere condolences to the Government and people of Jamaica as well
as to the affected families at this time of deep mourning for the loss of lives

The Secretariat expresses its solidarity with the Jamaican people in their efforts to rebuild lives,
communities and the state in the wake of this tragedy.

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States takes this opportunity to renew to Jamaica the
assurances of its highest consideration.


